
     

Manager's Introduction

We are excited to share some wonderful news and events from our home. Summer
is here, and we cannot wait for plenty of sunny days and enjoyable outings. This
season brings a renewed spirit and countless opportunities for fun and connection.
Stay tuned for the exciting activities we have planned!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Terry Blackwood
Home Manager

Lingo Flamingo

Our lovely residents had a fantastic time taking part in Lingo Flamingo - French
lessons. They completed the course and received certificates to celebrate their
achievement - well done everyone!

Pride Party

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Pride Celebration Open Day! Our
residents had a fantastic time enjoying the music and dancing!

Largs

With the recent spell of good weather, it's wonderful to see everyone out and about,
making the most of the beautiful location we live in. The pleasure was shared on a
trip to the seafront at Largs, enjoying a lovely walk along the promenade. Then we
visited the famous Nardini's café for fish and chips.

Troon

Our residents had a wonderful day at the seaside in Troon. We had a day trip along
the front and breathed in the fresh sea air. We finished off with the most delightful
fish and chips, followed by ice cream.

Fairfield Heritage

Another very interesting trip was to the Fairfield Heritage, a community museum
dedicated to telling the story of Govan’s outstanding role in world shipbuilding. We
learned about the history of shipbuilding and the remarkable achievements of the
Govan yard. The weather was so good we followed this with a picnic in the park.

Drum for Fun

We have been given the fantastic opportunity to have drumming lessons. We got to
use drumsticks, maracas, triangles, and shakers to follow the rhythm and sing along.
In our indoor and outdoor classes, it's quite therapeutic to make so much noise. The
drumming was a 'hit' with everyone.

Jack the Therapy Dog

We welcomed Jack to our home. The therapy dog was a big hit with our residents.
He was very well-behaved and enjoyed lots of cuddles and hugs. The visit was a
huge success; the residents loved it!

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Mearns View Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Business Reviews
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